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CLOSEOUT OF NRC-33-99-172

The subject contract with Qualex International expired on 09/30/2002. The contractor provided
document duplication services for the Public Document Room. No funds were obligated on
this contract. The contractor received funds from individual requesters for the service provided
under this contract. The Government was not liable for any compensation, expense, loss or
damage incurred by the Contractor. Therefore, a contractors release is not warranted. The
contract is officially closed by this memorandum.

Should you have any questions on this action, please contact Sharlene McCubbin on
(301) 415-6565.
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